
 

 
Are you interested in working with children, adolescents, and their families? 
Are you considering pursuing a graduate degree? 
 

Please join us for an informational meeting and learn about the field of School 
Psychology and the School Psychology Educational Specialist Program at the 
UA Chandler. 
 

 
At the meeting, you will learn what school psychologists do and how our 
program prepares you to obtain credentials to become a school psychologist. 
Faculty and current students will be available to answer your questions. 
 

Program website: https://www.coe.arizona.edu/dps/school-psychology 
 

If you have any questions about the program and/or the informational 
meeting, please contact Dr. Marsha Spencer at  

marshaspencer@email.arizona.edu 

SCHOOL PSYCHOLOGY PROGRAM  
INFORMATIONAL MEETINGS 

 
Wednesday October 28th 5 pm 

Join with this link: https://arizona.zoom.us/j/98216687082 
 

Tuesday November 17th 5 pm  
Join with this link: https://arizona.zoom.us/j/95212150044 
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